
Year 2  Spring 2  Home Learning 2025 
We would like you to complete as many of these home learning tasks as you can before the 

end of half term. When you bring in your home learning, your achievements will be 
celebrated.  Please see the box near the bottom to see how we will do this.   

English Maths Other Subjects 

 

Perform/act out 
a favourite story 

that you have 
read. 

 
Make a guide 

about 
multiplying and 

dividing. 

 
Science: Investigate 

and report on the 
different types of 

invertebrates. 

  

 

Write an 
interesting story 
with an animal 

as the main 
character. 

 

Make your own 
times table 

poster.  

History: Make a fact 
file about how 

London was before 
and after the Great 

Fire of London 

 
Write a poem 

about your 
favourite animal. 

 
Research: 

Compare the 
heights and 
lengths of 

different objects 
around the 

house. 

 

Science: Choose an 
animal and illustrate 

its life cycle. 

 

Write a 
non-fiction text 
about giraffes. 

Think what facts 
you could include. 

 
Collect data about 

the different 
healthy food you 

eat in a week. 
 

R.E: Illustrate all of 
the ways that 

Christians celebrate 
Easter. 

 

Write a book 
review for your 
favourite book 

about an animal. 
Why do you like 
it? What is your 
favourite part? 

 

Investigate the 
capacities of 

bottles of liquids 
in your weekly 

shopping. 

 

PSHE: Write a guide 
including all the 

things we must do to 
keep us healthy. 

  

How we will celebrate your home learning achievements 
Some of the ways in which we recognise home learning achievements are: 

- Through classroom display 
- Published in the newsletter 

 - By being recognised on the board, being given a raffle ticket or  
a positive note! 

Additional home Learning 
 

-      MyOn for your reading 
-      Spelling Shed 
-      Chrome Music Lab to explore digital music 

Reminders 
Children are expected to read every day for 15 minutes. 
Practise reading and writing your sight words each week. 
Remember your PE kit on Monday and Friday. 
Return your reading book to school on Wednesday. 

 


